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life-forms, and the crew is forced to combat devastating mechanical failure. For
Matt, Kate, and the entire crew of the Starclimber, what began as an exciting race
to the stars has now turned into a battle to save their lives. Award-winning and
bestselling author Kenneth Oppel brings us back to a rich world of flight and
fantasy in this breathtaking new sequel to Airborn and Skybreaker.
The Boundless Kenneth Oppel 2014-04-22 Aboard "The Boundless," the greatest train
ever built, on its maiden voyage across Canada, teenaged Will enlists the aid of a
traveling circus to save the train from villains.
Postmodern Reinterpretations of Fairy Tales Anna Kerchy 2011-01-01 The essays
analyze the intersectino of fairy tale, fantasy and reality in postmodern artistic
texts using cutting-edge trends, showing fairy-tale and fantasy to be omnipresent.
Also, the authors note the transformation of both the reader-writer relationship
and epistemological and ontological considerations by new technologies and
emerging subgenres.
More than Cool Reason George Lakoff 2009-07-27 "The authors restore metaphor to
our lives by showing us that it's never gone away. We've merely been taught to
talk as if it had: as though weather maps were more 'real' than the breath of
autumn; as though, for that matter, Reason was really 'cool.' What we're saying
whenever we say is a theme this book illumines for anyone attentive." — Hugh
Kenner, Johns Hopkins University "In this bold and powerful book, Lakoff and
Turner continue their use of metaphor to show how our minds get hold of the world.
They have achieved nothing less than a postmodern Understanding Poetry, a new way
of reading and teaching that makes poetry again important." — Norman Holland,
University of Florida
Every Hidden Thing Kenneth Oppel 2016-10-11 The hunt for a dinosaur skeleton
buried in the Badlands, bitter rivalries, and a forbidden romance come together in
this beautifully written new novel that’s Romeo and Juliet meets Indiana Jones.
Somewhere in the Badlands, embedded deep in centuries-buried rock and sand, lies
the skeleton of a massive dinosaur, larger than anything the late nineteenth
century world has ever seen. Some legends call it the Black Beauty, with its bones
as black as ebony, but to seventeen-year-old Samuel Bolt it’s the “rex”, the king
dinosaur that could put him and his struggling, temperamental archaeologist father
in the history books (and conveniently make his father forget he’s been kicked out
of school), if they can just quarry it out. But Samuel and his father aren’t the
only ones after the rex. For Rachel Cartland this find could be her ticket to a
different life, one where her loves of science and adventure aren’t just relegated
to books and sitting rooms. Because if she can’t prove herself on this expedition
with her professor father, the only adventures she may have to look forward to are
marriage or spinsterhood. As their paths cross and the rivalry between their
fathers becomes more intense, Samuel and Rachel are pushed closer together. And
with both eyeing the same prize, their budding romance seems destined to fail. But
as danger looms on the other side of the hills, causing everyone’s secrets to come
to light, Samuel and Rachel are forced to make a decision. Can they join forces to
find their quarry—and with it a new life together—or will old enmities and
prejudices keep them from both the rex and each other?
20 Years of Tomb Raider Meagan Marie Vanburkleo 2016-11-15 Celebrate 20 exciting
years ofTomb Raiderwith this premium, hardcover tome! With stunning visuals and
in-depth commentary, "20 Years of Tomb Raider"explores the ground-breaking, rich,
and diverse history of this iconic gaming franchise. Including... Previously
unpublished images and assets. Packed full of information on the rich lore, iconic
characters, epic fan community, and, of course, the games that started it all.
Over 200 Contributors, including industry insiders, writers, artists, fans, and
more! Exclusive interviews from Core Design, Crystal Dynamics, official voice
actors, composers, live actions models, comic artists, and others. An in-depth
look at all the iconic games, with insights into unreleased titles. Covers the
entirety of the Tomb Raider universe - games, comics, Hollywood movies, pop
culture influences, and the community."
Such Wicked Intent Kenneth Oppel 2013-08-20 When his grieving father orders the
destruction of the Dark Library, Victor retrieves a book in which he finds the
promise of not just communicating with the dead, but entering their realm, and
soon he, Elizabeth, and Henry are in the spirit world of Chateau Frankenstein,
creating and growing a body.
Bake Sale Sara Varon 2011-08-30 Cupcake runs a successful bakery with his best
friend, Eggplant, but dreams of going abroad to meet his idol, Turkish Delight,
who is the most famous pastry chef in the world.
Morte Robert Repino 2015-01-20 After the “war with no name” a cat assassin
searches for his lost love in Repino’s strange, moving sci-fi epic that channels
both Homeward Bound and A Canticle for Lebowitz. The “war with no name” has begun,
with human extinction as its goal. The instigator of this war is the Colony, a
race of intelligent ants who, for thousands of years, have been silently building
an army that would forever eradicate the destructive, oppressive humans. Under the
Colony's watchful eye, this utopia will be free of the humans' penchant for
violence, exploitation and religious superstition. As a final step in the war
effort, the Colony uses its strange technology to transform the surface animals
into high-functioning two-legged beings who rise up to kill their masters. Former
housecat turned war hero, Mort(e) is famous for taking on the most dangerous
missions and fighting the dreaded human bio-weapon EMSAH. But the true motivation
behind his recklessness is his ongoing search for a pre-transformation friend—a
dog named Sheba. When he receives a mysterious message from the dwindling human
resistance claiming Sheba is alive, he begins a journey that will take him from
the remaining human strongholds to the heart of the Colony, where he will discover
the source of EMSAH and the ultimate fate of all of earth's creatures.
School Library Journal 2010
The Glass Sentence S. E. Grove 2015-06-16 * ?Wholly original and marvelous beyond
compare.”?Kirkus Reviews, starred review Boston, 1891. Sophia Tims comes from a
family of explorers and cartologers who, for generations, have been traveling and
mapping the New World?a world changed by the Great Disruption of 1799, when all
the continents were flung into different time periods. Eight years ago, her
parents left her with her uncle Shadrack, the foremost cartologer in Boston, and
went on an urgent mission. They never returned. Life with her brilliant, absentminded, adored uncle has taught Sophia to take care of herself. Then Shadrack is
kidnapped. And Sophia, who has rarely been outside of Boston, is the only one who
can search for him. Together with Theo, a refugee from the West, she travels over
rough terrain and uncharted ocean, encounters pirates and traders, and relies on a
combination of Shadrack's maps, common sense, and her own slantwise powers of
observation. But even as Sophia and Theo try to save Shadrack's life, they are in
danger of losing their own. The Glass Sentence plunges readers into a time and

Corsets & Clockwork Trisha Telep 2011-05-26 Bestselling romance editor Trisha
Telep brings an exciting new element to the fast-growing sub-genre of steampunk,
which bends and blends the old and the new in increasingly popular dark urban
fantasies. Young heroes and heroines battle evil, in various forms with the help
of super-technological or supernatural powers, while falling in and out of love.
Contributors include: Ann Aguirre a bestselling author who writes urban fantasy
(the Corine Solomon series from Roc), romantic science fiction (the Jax series
from Ace), apocalyptic paranormal romance (as Ellen Connor, writing with Carrie
Lofty, from Penguin), paranormal romantic suspense (as Ava Gray from Berkley), and
post-apocalyptic dystopian young adult fiction (Razorland and Wireville coming in
2011 from Feiwel & Friends). Tessa Gratton, her debut novel Blood Magic arrives in
2011 from Random House Children's Books, followed by the companion Crow Magic in
2012. Jaclyn Dolamore is the debut author of Magic Under Glass from Bloomsbury
USA. Lesley Livingston is the award-winning author of Wondrous Strange and
Darklight, the first two books in the bestselling trilogy from HarperCollins.
Frewin Jones is the bestselling author of the Faerie Path series and the Warrior
Princess books, among many others Caitlin Kittredge is the author of the Iron
Codex trilogy, a Lovecraftian steampunk adventure. Dru Pagliassotti's first novel
Clockwork Heart was one of the first in the rising new genre of steampunk romance
and was named by Library Journal as one of the five steampunk novels to read in
2009. Dia Reeves is the debut author of the critically acclaimed YA Bleeding
Violet. Michael Scott is the Irish-born, New York Times bestselling author of the
six part epic fantasy series, The Secrets of the Immortal Nicholas Flamel. Maria
V. Snyder is the New York Times bestselling author of the Study series (Poison
Study, Magic Study, and Fire Study) about a young woman forced to become a poison
taster. Tiffany Trent the author of the acclaimed YA dark fantasy series
Hallowmere, which was an IndieBound Children's Pick and a New York Public Library
Book of the Teen Age 2008. Kiersten White is the debut author of Paranormalacy,
the first book in a new trilogy, which was published by HarperTeen in August of
2010. Adrienne Kress, is the author of Alex and the Ironic Gentleman and Timothy
and the Dragon's Gate.
Merriam-Webster's Rhyming Dictionary Merriam-Webster, Inc 2002 "New! An easy-touse, alphabetical guide for creating rhymes. Features 55,000 headwords with
pronunciations at every entry. Lists arranged alphabetically and by number of
syllables, with thousands of cross-references to guide readers to correct
entries."
Skybreaker Kenneth Oppel 2009-09-22 A legendary ghost ship. An incredible
treasure. A death-defying adventure. Forty years ago, the airship Hyperion
vanished with untold riches in its hold. Now, accompanied by heiress Kate de Vries
and a mysterious gypsy, Matt Cruse is determined to recover the ship and its
treasures. But 20,000 feet above the Earth's surface, pursued by those who have
hunted the Hyperion since its disappearance, and surrounded by deadly highaltitude life forms, Matt and his companions soon find themselves fighting not
only for the Hyperion—but for their very lives.
Gods of Manhattan Scott Mebus 2008-04-17 Thirteen-year-old New Yorker Rory
Hennessy can see things no one else can. When a magician's trick opens his eyes to
Mannahatta, Rory finds an amazing spirit city coexisting alongside modern-day
Manhattan. A place where Indian sachems, warrior cockroaches, and papier-mƒch‚
children live, ruled by the immortal Gods of Manhattan - including Babe Ruth,
Alexander Hamilton, and Peter Stuyvesant. But Rory's power to see Mannahatta
brings danger, and he is pursued by enemies, chasing history and trying to free
those who have been enslaved. And when he is given the chance to right
Mannahatta's greatest wrong, seeing Mannahatta may not be a gift after all. . . .
The Last Enemy Richard Hillary 2014-11-10 This is the true story of Second World
War fighter pilot, Richard Hillary. After being shot down in September 1940,
Hillary spent several months in hospital, undergoing numerous operations; a member
of Archibald McIndoe's 'Guinea Pig Club'. Originally published in 1942, just
months before he died in a second crash, The Last Enemy recounts the struggles and
successes of a young man in the Royal Air Force. Told through Hillary's eyes, this
incredible story shows that even in our darkest moments there is a glimmer of
enduring hope.
A Corner of White Jaclyn Moriarty 2014-01-01 Madeleine Tully lives in Cambridge,
England, the World - a city of spires, Isaac Newton and Auntie's Tea Shop. Elliot
Baranski lives in Bonfire, the Farms, the Kingdom of Cello - where seasons roam,
the Butterfly Child sleeps in a glass jar, and bells warn of attacks from
dangerous Colours. They are worlds apart - until a crack opens up between them; a
corner of white - the slim seam of a letter. Elliot begins to write to Madeleine,
the Girl-in-the-World - a most dangerous thing to do for suspected cracks must be
reported and closed. But Elliot's father has disappeared and Madeleine's mother is
sick. Can a stranger from another world help to unravel the mysteries in your own?
Can Madeleine and Elliot find the missing pieces of themselves before it is too
late?A mesmerising story of two worlds; the cracks between them, the science that
binds them and the colours that infuse them."A Corner of White is that rare thing
- an astonishingly original novel that speaks equally to the heart and
intelligence of its audience." NSW Premier's Literary Awards, judge's comments."It
tugs at the heartstrings while teasing the intellect with its wild imaginings. A
concoction of science, artistry and magic written with breathtaking ingenuity.'
Queensland Literary Awards.
Half Brother Kenneth Oppel 2010-10-01 From the Printz-Honor-winning author of
Airborn comes an absorbing YA novel about a teen boy whose scientist parents take
in a chimpanzee to be part of the family.For thirteen years, Ben Tomlin was an
only child. But all that changes when his mother brings home Zan -- an eight-dayold chimpanzee. Ben's father, a renowned behavioral scientist, has uprooted the
family to pursue his latest research project: a high-profile experiment to
determine whether chimpanzees can acquire advanced language skills. Ben's parents
tell him to treat Zan like a little brother. Ben reluctantly agrees. At least now
he's not the only one his father's going to scrutinize.It isn't long before Ben is
Zan's favorite, and Ben starts to see Zan as more
Quill & Quire 2004
Starclimber Kenneth Oppel 2009-10-06 "Mr. Cruse, how high would you like to fly?"
A smile soared across my face. "As high as I possibly can." Pilot-in-training Matt
Cruse and Kate de Vries, expert on high-altitude life-forms, are invited aboard
the Starclimber, a vessel that literally climbs its way into the cosmos. Before
they even set foot aboard the ship, catastrophe strikes: Kate announces she is
engaged—and not to Matt. Despite this bombshell, Matt and Kate embark on their
journey into space, but soon the ship is surrounded by strange and unsettling
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place they will not want to leave, and introduces them to a heroine and hero they
will take to their hearts.
This Dark Endeavour Kenneth Oppel 2011-10-18 Victor Frankenstein leads a charmed
life. He and his twin brother, Konrad, and their beautiful cousin Elizabeth take
lessons at home and spend their spare time fencing and horseback riding. Along
with their friend Henry, they have explored all the hidden passageways and secret
rooms of the palatial Frankenstein chateau. Except one. The Dark Library contains
ancient tomes written in strange languages, and filled with forbidden knowledge.
Their father makes them promise never to visit the library again, but when Konrad
becomes deathly ill, Victor knows he must find the book that contains the recipe
for the legendary Elixir of Life. The elixir needs only three ingredients. But
impossible odds, dangerous alchemy and a bitter love triangle threaten their quest
at every turn. Victor knows he must not fail. But his success depends on how far
he is willing to push the boundaries of nature, science and love—and how much he
is willing to sacrifice.
Kenneth Oppel Airborn Series: Three-Book Bundle Kenneth Oppel 2014-12-02 In
Airborn, enter a past in which airplanes have never been invented, giant airships
rule the skies and the glittering skyscrapers of Lionsgate City, Canada’s greatest
metropolis, rise near the Pacificus Ocean. When Matt Cruse, the cabin boy on the
luxury airship Aurora, fearlessly performs a dramatic rescue to save an old man
from his damaged hot air balloon, he doesn’t know what events he’s setting in
motion. Will he and the balloonist’s fiery granddaughter, Kate de Vries, be able
to solve the mystery of impossible flying creatures seen among the clouds? And
will they figure it out before pirates and shipwreck end their voyage forever?
Pushed high into the sky by a storm over the Indian Ocean, the decrepit training
ship Flotsam makes an astonishing discovery before being forced to descend. Adrift
at 20,000 feet is a tattered, ice-crusted airship bearing the name Hyperion. Could
it really be the legendary lost craft, now a vast treasure and a frozen mausoleum
to a ghostly crew? Matt Cruse is the only member of Flotsam’s oxygen-starved crew
able to remember the ghost ship’s coordinates—and it seems as if everyone in the
fabulous city of Paris wants them. In Skybreaker, Matt and Kate de Vries are
challenged with another thrilling adventure, this time among the icy dangers and
strange wonders of the upper atmosphere. At long last, Matt Cruse is at the helm.
Though it’s only a summer job piloting a humble aerocrane, he’s thrilled to be
helping to build the Celestial Tower, Paris’s extraordinary gateway to outer
space. But Matt’s idyllic summer is short-lived. He narrowly survives a deadly
attack by the fanatical Babelites, who are opposed to humans reaching the heavens.
Worse still, his nights spent stargazing with Kate de Vries must end when she’s
summoned back to Lionsgate City by her parents. But then the chance of a lifetime
boosts Matt’s hopes of being airborne once more. Canada wants to reach space
first, and the Canadian Minister of Air has asked Kate to join the first
expedition as an expert on aerial zoology. There’s a place for Matt, too—if he can
pass the gruelling tests to become one of the world’s first astralnauts on board
the incredible ship Starclimber.
Airborn Kenneth Oppel 2009-09-22 Sailing toward dawn, and I was perched atop the
crow's nest, being the ship's eyes. We were two nights out of Sydney, and there'd
been no weather to speak of so far. I was keeping watch on a dark stack of nimbus
clouds off to the northwest, but we were leaving it far behind, and it looked to
be smooth going all the way back to Lionsgate City. Like riding a cloud. . . .
Matt Cruse is a cabin boy on the Aurora, a huge airship that sails hundreds of
feet above the ocean, ferrying wealthy passengers from city to city. It is the
life Matt's always wanted; convinced he's lighter than air, he imagines himself as
buoyant as the hydrium gas that powers his ship. One night he meets a dying
balloonist who speaks of beautiful creatures drifting through the skies. It is
only after Matt meets the balloonist's granddaughter that he realizes that the
man's ravings may, in fact, have been true, and that the creatures are completely
real and utterly mysterious. In a swashbuckling adventure reminiscent of Jules
Verne and Robert Louis Stevenson, Kenneth Oppel, author of the best-selling
Silverwing trilogy, creates an imagined world in which the air is populated by
transcontinental voyagers, pirates, and beings never before dreamed of by the
humans who sail the skies.
Bloom Kenneth Oppel 2020-03-10 "The perfect book right now for young readers
searching for hope, strength, inspiration — and just a little horticultural
havoc."—New York Times The first book in a can't-put-it-down, can't-read-it-fastenough action-thriller trilogy that's part Hatchet, part Alien! The invasion
begins--but not as you'd expect. It begins with rain. Rain that carries seeds.
Seeds that sprout--overnight, everywhere. These new plants take over crop fields,
twine up houses, and burrow below streets. They bloom--and release toxic pollens.
They bloom--and form Venus flytrap-like pods that swallow animals and people. They
bloom--everywhere, unstoppable. Or are they? Three kids on a remote island seem
immune to the toxic plants. Anaya, Petra, Seth. They each have strange allergies-and yet not to these plants. What's their secret? Can they somehow be the key to
beating back this invasion? They'd better figure it out fast, because it's
starting to rain again....
Saffy's Angel Hilary McKay 2002-05-01 After learning that she was adopted,
thirteen-year-old Saffron's relationship with her eccentric, artistic family
changes, until they help her go back to Italy, where she was born, to find a
special memento of her past.
The Arc of a Scythe Trilogy Neal Shusterman 2019-11-19 Two teens must learn the
“art of killing” in this Printz Honor–winning series from Neal Shusterman, author
of the New York Times bestselling Unwind dystology. This collectible boxed set
includes hardcover editions of: Scythe Thunderhead The Toll
War Plan Crimson Michael Cnudde 2011-04
Lady Windermere's Lover Miranda Neville 2014-06-24 Hell hath no fury . . . Damian,
Earl of Windermere, rues the day he drunkenly gambled away his family's estate and
was forced into marriage to reclaim it. Now, after hiding out from his new bride
for a year, Damian is finally called home, only to discover that his modest bride
has become an alluring beauty—and rumor has it that she's taken a lover. Damian
vows to keep his wife from straying again, but to do so he must seduce her—and
protect his heart from falling for the wife he never knew he wanted. Lady Cynthia
never aspired to be the subject of scandal. Lady Cynthia never aspired to be the
subject of scandal. But with her husband off gallivanting across Persia, what was
a lady to do? Flirting shamelessly with his former best friend seemed like the
perfect revenge . . . except no matter how little Damian deserves her loyalty,
Cynthia can't bring herself to be unfaithful. But now that the scoundrel has
returned home, Cynthia isn't about to forgive his absence so easily—even if his
presence stirs something in her she'd long thought dead and buried. He might win
her heart . . . if he can earn her forgiveness!
Theater of Spies S. M. Stirling 2019 The second novel in an alternate history
series where Teddy Roosevelt is president once more right before WWI breaks out,
and on his side is the Black Chamber, a secret spy network watching America's
back. After foiling a German plot to devastate America's coastal cities from
Boston to Galveston, crack Black Chamber agent Luz O'Malley and budding technical
genius Ciara Whelan go to California to recuperate. But their well-deserved rest
is cut short by the discovery of a diabolical new weapon that could give the
German Imperial Navy command of the North Sea. Luz and Ciara must go deep
undercover and travel across a world at war, and live under false identities in
Berlin itself to ferret out the project's secrets. Close on their trail is the
dangerous German agent codenamed Imperial Sword, who is determined to get his
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revenge, and a band of assault-rifle equipped stormtroopers, led by the
murderously efficient killer Ernst Röhm. From knife-and-pistol duels on airships
to the horrors of the poison-gas factories to harrowing marine battles in the
North Sea, the fight continues--with a world as the prize.
Low Vol. 4: Outer Aspects Of Inner Attitudes Rick Remender 2017-10-11 Tajo returns
to her family home on Salus, to find a city on the brink of devastation. There is
no food, no air, no hope for mankind's last great dome city. Now, Tajo must band
together with IO, a man carrying a secret millennia old, and Mertali, a brave
mermaid from the gladiator pits of Poluma, to fight for a better future for
everyone. But death stalks the desolate streets of Salus, a ruthless killer who
will stop at nothing to see the city drown in its own blooda killer that Tajo
created, and now must face again one final time. Collects LOW #16-19
Akiko on the Planet Smoo 2001 Ten-year-old Akiko has an unexpected adventure when
she is whisked away to a distant planet and put in charge of the rescue mission
that must search for the kidnapped Prince Froptoppit.
Science Fact and Science Fiction Brian M. Stableford 2006 Science fiction is a
literary genre based on scientific speculation. Works of science fiction use the
ideas and the vocabulary of all sciences to create valid narratives that explore
the future effects of science on events and human beings. Science Fact and Science
Fiction examines in one volume how science has propelled science-fiction and, to a
lesser extent, how science fiction has influenced the sciences. Although coverage
will discuss the science behind the fiction from the Classical Age to the present,
focus is naturally on the 19th century to the present, when the Industrial
Revolution and spectacular progress in science and technology triggered an influx
of science-fiction works speculating on the future. As scientific developments
alter expectations for the future, the literature absorbs, uses, and adapts such
contextual visions. The goal of the Encyclopedia is not to present a catalog of
sciences and their application in literary fiction, but rather to study the
ongoing flow and counterflow of influences, including how fictional
representations of science affect how we view its practice and disciplines.
Although the main focus is on literature, other forms of science fiction,
including film and video games, are explored and, because science is an
international matter, works from non-English speaking countries are discussed as
needed.
Firewing Kenneth Oppel 2008-03-25 Griffin, a young bat, is sucked into the
"Underworld," and his father follows to rescue him.
The School Librarian 2004
A Strange Case Of Magic Kenneth Oppel 2010-06-22 When Giles, Tina and Kevin see
books moving in the library all by themselves, they know they have to investigate.
But Tina’s amazing ghostometer doesn’t pick up any ghosts, so what could that
mysterious presence be?
Swim the Fly Don Calame 2010-08-10 Three adolescent boys with a single goal: see a
real live naked girl. The result? Razor-sharp, rapid-fire, and raunchy, of course.
And beyond hilarious. Fifteen-year-old Matt Gratton and his two best friends, Coop
and Sean, always set themselves a summertime goal. This year's? To see a real-live
naked girl for the first time -- quite a challenge, given that none of the guys
has the nerve to even ask a girl out on a date. But catching a girl in the buff
starts to look easy compared to Matt's other summertime aspiration: to swim the
100-yard butterfly (the hardest stroke known to God or man) as a way to impress
Kelly West, the sizzling new star of the swim team. In the spirit of Hollywood’s
blockbuster comedies, screenwriter-turned-YA-novelist Don Calame unleashes a true
ode to the adolescent male: characters who are side-splittingly funny, sometimes
crude, yet always full of heart.
Nightblood Elly Blake 2018-08-21 The explosive finale of the New York Times
bestselling Frostblood Saga, perfect for fans of Three Dark Crowns, Red Queen, and
A Court of Thorns and Roses. Ruby's world has changed more than she ever could
have imagined. She's in love with a powerful Frost King. She's the heir to the
Fire Throne. And she may be a Nightblood--the spawn of a vengeful deity hellbent
on releasing an imprisoned army of shadowy wraiths. Once freed, these beasts will
roam the earth, devouring the spirits of every last person until he or she is
nothing but an empty husk. Ruby is able to control the shadows to a degree, even
hosting one in her own body. But will this tenuous connection--which threatens to
consume her--be enough to hold the beasts back? With time running out, she must
bring Frostbloods and Firebloods together to make a stand against an immortal foe
more deadly than any she's faced. And the price of peace may be her very life. In
this heart-pounding finale of Elly Blake's gorgeously written and action-packed
Frostblood Saga, the fate of Frostbloods, Firebloods, and all of humanity is at
stake.
The Mailbox Audrey Shafer 2008-12-18 For readers of Unbroken and Flags of Our
Fathers, The Mailbox is a sympathetic portrayal of veterans and the burdens they
carry throughout their lives. Vernon Culligan had been dead to the town of
Draydon, Virginia, so long that when the crusty Vietnam vet finally died, only one
person noticed. Twelve-year-old Gabe grew up in the foster care system until a
social worker located his Uncle Vernon two years before. When he comes home to
discover that his uncle has died of a heart attack, he's terrifed of going back
into the system--so he tells no one. The next day, he discovers a strange note in
his mailbox: I HAVE A SECRET. DO NOT BE AFRAID. And his uncle's body is gone. Thus
begins a unique correspondence destined to save the two people that depended on
Vernon for everything. Through flashbacks, we learn about Gabe and Vernon's
relationship, and how finding each other saved them both from lives of suffering.
But eventually, Vernon's death will be discovered, and how will Gabe and the
mystery note writer learn to move forward? The Mailbox is not a story about death-though it begins with a death. It's also not a story about Vietnam vets, although
the author works with Vietnam veterans and wrote this novel, in part, to
illuminate their sacrifices and suffering. The Mailbox is a story about
connections--about how two people in need can save each other. Praise for The
Mailbox: Junior Library Guild Selection A Bank Street College Best Children's
Books of the Year A Librarians' Choices Booklist Selection “Shafer’s narrative is
heartfelt, earnest and moving. . . and conveys the power of memory to help heal
wounds.”—Kirkus Reviews “Warm and moving, it is an evocative picture of the
weblike nature of human existence and the interconnectedness of seemingly
disparate experiences.”—School Library Journal
Queen Victoria's Bomb Ronald Clark 2013-05-14 A sudden intolerably bright fireball
lights up a remote and deserted Indian plateau. Searing heat melts rock into
incandescent pools of glowing liquid. The earth heaves. A monstrous thunderclap of
sound reverberates over the land. An ominous mushroom-shaped cloud boils skywards.
For years afterwards, strange plants and even stranger human mutants are
discovered in the area, warped spawn of a mysterious and deadly force. Just
another atomic test? Not exactly. Because it was Professor Huxtable's brainchild.
And the professor is one of the most devoted and loyal servants of Queen Victoria?
Ôoku: The Inner Chambers, Vol. 1 Fumi Yoshinaga 2016-11-15 In Edo period Japan, a
strange new disease called the Redface Pox has begun to prey on the country's men.
Within eighty years of the first outbreak, the male population has fallen by
seventy-five percent. Women have taken on all the roles traditionally granted to
men, even that of the shogun. The men, precious providers of life, are carefully
protected. And the most beautiful of the men are sent to serve in the shogun's
Inner Chamber... -- VIZ Media
Darkwing Kenneth Oppel 2011-11-15 Before there were bats like Shade, Marina or
even Goth, there was a young chiropter—a small arboreal glider—named Dusk. . . .
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It is 65 million years ago, during a cataclysmic moment in the earth’s evolution,
and Dusk, just months old, has no way of knowing he will play a pivotal role in
creating a new world. What he does know is that he is different from the other
newborn chiropters. Not content to use his large sails to glide down from the
giant sequoia tree, Dusk discovers that if he flaps quickly enough, he can fly.
But this strange gift that makes him feel like an outcast from the colony will
also make him its saviour. After most of the colony is savagely massacred by the
felids—the earth’s first mammalian carnivores—Dusk must lead his fellow chiropters
to a new home, and a new life. Against a tableau of disappearing dinosaurs and the
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ascent of the mammal kingdom, Oppel has created an adventure fantasy that sets the
stage for the birth of the bats, the story of the forebears of Shade, the beloved
hero of the Silverwing series. As with all Silverwing books, it is impossible to
simply read Oppel’s Darkwing; each of us enters a world of convincing characters,
warring theologies, incredible natural history and a story that roars through
head, heart and imagination. A tale that can be read as a stand- lone or as a
prequel, Darkwing will be a welcome new classic for the millions of Kenneth Oppel
fans.
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